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OC Health Care Agency Public Health Officer Leaves Position 
 

Santa Ana, Calif. (June 9, 2020) – Dr. Nichole Quick, Public Health Officer announced her departure from 
the OC Health Care Agency (HCA) effective yesterday evening.  

The Board of Supervisors will be considering an appointment of Dr. Clayton Chau, M.D., Ph.D. as the 
County Health Officer at today’s Board of Supervisors meeting.  
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